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> Service Target Performance Incentive Scheme (STPIS) penalties or benefits for pricing year; and 

> Return on Debt rates 

Our experience internally in explaining movements between preliminary and final pricing proposals, and 
the impact to customers, can be time consuming and complex. 

An alternative may be to for DNSPs to meet with or provide the AER pricing team with the basis for 
forecasting all estimated inputs, in particular consumption and demand, for the pricing year. 

Whether a guideline should be in place for estimating year t-1 demand and revenues (e.g. we 
propose actual data is to be used for the first 6 months, and estimated data used for the final 6 
months) 

Essential Energy suggests this approach may be too prescriptive. The DNSPs are best placed to 
provide a preliminary forecast if required. As discussed above, provision of the basis of forecasting 
approaches may be a suitable alternative.  

Whether the pre-filling of inputs would be beneficial to distributors or cause additional burden 

The pre-filling of many components such as CPI, WACC/RoD rates to apply to unders and overs 
account and STPIS amounts would be beneficial and eliminate some of the elements the AER are 
required to check and approve. 

Benefit of standardised model template  

Essential Energy is supportive of a standard model for all DNSPs to use for their annual pricing 
proposals and agree this would provide many benefits not the least of which is ensuring control 
mechanism formulas are applied in the correct manner. 

The DRAFT model provided includes all annual pricing items such as Public Lighting, Ancillary Services 
and Metering in addition to Network Use of System (NUoS) tariffs. While some of these areas do use 
the same inputs such as CPI, Essential Energy considers that separation of these areas may reduce 
model complexity, increase stability and improve efficiencies. 

Given the model is quite large with many inputs it might be more efficient to manage and be more 
stable if the various areas are completed in separate files. In addition, the combined model may present 
challenges if rework of a pricing proposal is required, for example if all the Alternative Control services 
are correct and capable of being approved but NUoS requires adjustments, the whole suite of prices 
would need to be resubmitted and re checked. This may lead to additional effort and time delays. 

Essential Energy generally support the idea of improving and standardising the annual pricing process 
and template, and look forward to working with the AER as this is developed. We also look forward to 
the next phase of your review and standardising the pricing proposal documents. 

If you have any questions in relation to our submission, please contact me directly via phone  
 or Cathy Waddell, Network Pricing Manager, on . 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Natalie Lindsay 
Head of Regulatory Affairs 
 




